
Investiture Ceremony 2023-24 

On 24th June 2023, our school organized an inspiring Investiture Ceremony 
aimed at nurturing and igniting leadership qualities among our talented young 
students. The event commenced with a mesmerizing performance by our school 
choir, creating a divine ambiance. We were honored to have Mr. Murali Rao IRS 
as the chief guest, who was warmly felicitated by our esteemed chairman, Prof. 
S P Dhanavel, our beloved principal, Mr. M Sathish Kumar, and vice principal, 
Mrs. Princy Tom. 

The ceremony began with students reciting meaningful Scriptures, reaffirming 
our faith in the supreme power. Mrs. Deenavathi, a senior teacher, took us down 
memory lane, sharing her exciting and cherished memories of our school. It was 
a nostalgic moment for everyone present. 

The highlight of the event was the distribution of badges to the student council 
members. Mr. Murali Rao IRS and Chairman Professor S P Dhanavel had the 
honor of personally presenting these badges to the deserving students. 
Furthermore, Mr. Murali Rao IRS administered the oath of allegiance to the 
newly appointed student council members, who pledged their unwavering 
commitment and dedication to serving the school with utmost sincerity and 
loyalty. 

In his address, Mr. Murali Rao IRS, our esteemed chief guest, emphasized the 
importance of acquiring knowledge through effective utilization of technology. 
He encouraged the students to harness the power of technology, as it would pave 
the way for their future success as great leaders in their chosen fields. Professor 
S P Dhanavel, our Chairman, echoed this sentiment, emphasizing that knowledge 
truly is power. 

The ceremony concluded with a spirited rendition of the Vana Vani school song, 
filling the air with pride and enthusiasm. To mark the end of the event, everyone 
stood together to sing the National Anthem, a symbol of unity and patriotism. 

Overall, the Investiture Ceremony served as a platform to instill leadership 
qualities in our young prodigies and foster a sense of responsibility and dedication 
towards the school. It was an inspiring and memorable event that will leave a 
lasting impact on the minds of all those who attended. 

 


